Dear Emma , 
 
Congratulations! 
Your proposal has been accepted for the 2020 Alabama Counseling Association (ALCA) Annual Conference - Graduate Student Three Minute Presentation Session (ALCA GS3MPS), sponsored by Bradford Health Services.  The ALCA Graduate Student Selection Committee received many proposals for the conference and we are pleased to include your presentation this year.  (Note: Finalized acceptance is contingent upon the host site’s ability to upload videos created according to the directions provided in the announcement.)
 
The 2020 virtual conference is scheduled for November 18-20, 2020. The GS3MPS videos will be placed in the library of the host site for the conference. The videos will be available for all registered participants to view until March 2021.
 
Please note the following:
1. As the contact person (noted in the email submission), please make sure that if the proposal involves multiple presenters that you notify all presenters of this acceptance.
2. Presenters are responsible for developing and providing a brief one-page handout of your research to share with those who may inquire about your work.
3. All accepted presenters must register to be members of ALCA (if not already a member) and register for the 2020 ALCA Annual Conference.  You can find out more information regarding the conference and registration at https://www.alabamacounseling.org/annual-conference.html
 4. Register before October 1, to secure the first-tier rate before prices increase.
 
The Alabama Counseling Association is excited about your service to the organization and we look forward to having you with us at the 2020 ALCA VIRTUAL Conference.  When time permits, please confirm receipt of this email, and ask any questions regarding the conference.
 
Again, congratulations and see you online in November! 
 
Yours in Service,  
 
Latonya & Vincent
ALCA Graduate Student Co-Chairs

